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< General Meeting Minutes <

September 16, 2011

Meeting was called to order at 6:30pm By President Bob Kitts

Visitors: Rick Alexander Corvette Project; Mike Courtney 2011 Grand Sport, Super Sonoma Blue; Ron
Monty 1999 Black Coupe.

Treasures Report: Mike reported the treasury has $2,531.75.

Governor Report: No report as Steve Hopkins was absent.

Minutes to last meeting: Doug Arney read the last month’s regular meeting and council meeting minutes.

Minutes were approved as read.

Dinner after meeting: A show of hands had 22 going to Mario’s.

Activity Reports:

1.

2.

3.

10.

11.

The clothing that was earlier ordered is in and after the meeting Shane will distribute.
This Sunday’s cruise will head toward Salinas and Abbo Missions.

The October cruise is scheduled to be an overnite event headed south to Las Cruces. Wallace will
send out information at a later date.

The executive committee will be changing banks to Iron Stone Bank. They will not charge us a
monthly fee that we are now being charged.

A cancer charity car show is scheduled for October 8" at the Sandia Speedway
Art Lite reported that he purchased a 1999, Sebring Silver convertible
Bob Kitt reported that he got his C-5 back from the repair shop (after being passed by a Prius).

Bob Kitt reported several activities at the Corvette Museum in Bowling Green, Kentucky.

1th

The annual Christmas Party is scheduled for December 11™ with more details to follow in the fu-

ture.

Shane reports that the progressive dinner is scheduled for November 11". Kitts volunteered for

one of the stops so we are looking for 2 more locations. Contact Shane if you have an interest in
opening your home to the club for a couple of our on the 12 of November.

Ron Monty asked a couple of questions concerning the dues and received answers.

* Kk *
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Club Governor Nominations: Steve Hopkins name was nominated for the Club Governor’s position and

seconded. No other nominations were made at the meeting. The vote for Governor will take place in October
and other can be nominated prior to the vote.

Nominations for Club Officers: In October club officers nominations will be held for voting in November.

At the same time nominations will be made for Member of the Year. The winner of this will be announced at
the Christmas Party.

Trivia: Several trivia questions were asked of the club. Some were answered correctly some not.

1.
2,
3.
4,

5.

Other Items:

What was the code name for the Corvette project?

What was the original Corvette styled after?

What did the first 5 Corvettes not have that all Corvettes have had after?

In 1959 you could order a color that was offered only in that one year, what was it?

What year did the first ZR1 come out?

1. Bob Kitts reported he would have in the near future a questionnaire asking club members what they
expected out of their Corvette Club.

2. Art Lite reported that at the Executive committee the council spoke about renting the race track for a
Friday, more information to follow.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:25pm

Respectfully submitted,

Doug Arney, NMCA Secretary



